
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS CITY COUNCIL 

REGARDING THE POUND HOUSE FARMSTEAD MUSEUM 

GRAND RE-OPENING RIBBON CUTTING & RECEPTION 

LOCATED AT THE POUND HOUSE FARMSTEAD MUSEUM 

419-B FOUNDERS PARK ROAD – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2023, AT 12:00 P.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs City Council may attend the Pound House Farmstead Museum Grand Re-

Opening Ribbon Cutting and Reception.  The event will be held Friday, December 8, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. 

and located at the Pound House Farmstead Museum located at 419-B Founders Park Road, Dripping 

Springs, TX.  A quorum of the City Council may be present, and no action will be taken. 

Certification 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on December 1, 2023, at 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Andrea Cunningham, City Secretary 

 

 

 


